
2004-53 Community Reinvestment ActFrom: Susan O'Hara [Susan@burbankhousing.org] 
Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2005 6:42 PM 
To: Comments, Regs 
Subject: 2004-53 Community Reinvestment Act 
 
Please do not lessen the requirements on bank to comply with current CRA policy.  
Having worked at a community bank for 11 years I know that compliance with 
current policy is not difficult nor expensive for banks.  Let's not underserve 
the growing population of low income people, places and communities. 
 
Susan O'Hara  
Financial Transactions Manager  
Burbank Housing Development Corporation  
Ph: 526-1020 ext. 266  
email: susan@burbankhousing.org  


